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COVID-19 CASES DETECTED AT MEDICAL CENTRE IN PHILIPPINES – UPDATE  

 

 

Unless otherwise defined, capitalised terms used herein shall bear the same meanings ascribed to 

them in the Company’s announcement dated 8 July 2020 (“Announcement”).  

 

The board of directors of Clearbridge Health Limited (the "Company" and together with its subsidiaries, 

the "Group") wishes to announce that the 8 people (comprising patients and staff) who were tested 

positive for COVID-19 have recovered. In addition, CMPI has resumed substantially all of the affected 

operations at its medical centre on 24 July 2020.   

 

The Group will continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation closely and continue to practice stringent 

precautionary and infection control measures such as safe distancing, increased frequency of cleaning 

and disinfecting of premises and use of personal protective equipment to safeguard the safety and 

wellbeing of our patients and employees on our premises. 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 

 

 

Yee Pinh Jeremy 

Chief Executive Officer and Executive Director 

 

24 July 2020 

 

 

 

 

This announcement has been prepared by the Company and has been reviewed by the Company's 

sponsor, United Overseas Bank Limited (the "Sponsor"), for compliance with Rules 226(2)(b) and 

753(2) of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) Listing Manual Section B: 

Rules of Catalist. This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST. The SGX-

ST assumes no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any 

of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in this announcement. The contact person for 

the Sponsor is Mr Chia Beng Kwan, Senior Director, Equity Capital Markets, who can be contacted at 

80 Raffles Place, #03-03 UOB Plaza 1, Singapore 048624, telephone: +65 6533 9898.  


